


            Too the many brothers who responded to the last newsletter to list here. Thank you to those who responded. Many wrote that they would be
unable to attend but were universal in passing their best wishes along to all.

            Lenny Nyer had perhaps the best idea. Lenny thinks we should buy back the old house and turn it into a retirement home for ourselves.
Should we post a sign up sheet for house jobs?

            Tony Lauria is now the Director of sales for the Coyote Creek Golf Club in San Jose’, CA.

            Jim Kurty’s is kurtyhouse@hotmail.com

  

          Tom Andre new address-225 Wildflower Dr Ames, IA 50014

What’s Upcoming;

            The undergraduates have again invited all the alumni back to the chapter house for Homecoming. Homecoming this year is Saturday
October 18th.  Plans are to meet at the chapter house at 10:00 Saturday for coffee and donuts.  The football game vs. Hofstra kicks off at 12:30
after which we are invited back to the house for a cook out. So that we will know what quantity of food to purchase please RSVP to Stan at
(508)-528-1107 or KITCO1@comcast.net.

            The chapter has also advised us that 9mmen accepted bids to join this semester.

            If you receive a copy of this newsletter by U.S. Mail I do not have your email address. It makes my life easier if I can email the newsletter.
Please send your address to me at: KITCO1@comcast.net. Also if you have not yet sent this years dues ($10.00) please send them to: Phi Sigma
Delta Alumni Assoc.  C/O 399 Old Farm Rd Franklin, MA 02038.

Fraternally,

Stan Kittredge ‘72
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